
CMRENCE HOUSE 
LONDON 6W1A I B A  

From: The Office of TRH The Prince of Wales and 'h Duchess d h w d l  

Private and CpnfldenU 

Dear Mr. Paechter, 

The Prince of Wales has asked me to thank you for your kind letter and gift. 

His Royal Highness is most grateful to you fpr taking the trouble to send km a 
CD of your Group's debut album, "Interspecies Disco "; it really was most thoughtfbl 
of you. 

The Prince of Wales has asked me to send h$ warmest thanks and best 
wishes. 

Yom sincerely, 

Mrs. Claudia Holloway 

Mr. Samuel Paechter 


